
  

☒Student Learning and Achievement    ☒Consent  
☐Health and Safety of Students and Schools  ☐Action/Discussion 
☐Credibility and Communication ☐Information/Discussion 
☐Fiscal Solvency, Accountability and Integrity   ☐Public Hearing 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
SUBJECT: Contract for Services with NCLRA – National California Lacrosse Referees Association 

for the 2023-24 School Year  
 
DATE:   April 20, 2023 
 
PERSON(S) RESPONSIBLE: Lito Garcia, Pacific Grove High School Principal 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
The District Administration recommends the Board review and approve contract for services with the 
NCLRA – National California Lacrosse Referees Association. 
  
BACKGROUND:  
 
This is not a new vendor. The NCLRA is the company that provides the lacrosse referees for the Central 
Coast. 
 
INFORMATION: 
  
This contract for services is for the Spring sports season. February 1, 2024 - May 30, 2024 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
$3,000.00 to be paid out of the Athletic department Fund  


